
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor J. Murry Jones and Councillors, 
 
I am writing to you today seeking your approval of a Greek Event being held on August 30th 2020 
11:00am-7:00pm at the Greek church, 406 Parkhill Road East, Douro-Dummer, K9L1C1. I’m also asking 
for your consideration  in deeming this a municipality significant event based on Greek cultural 
awareness, in accordance with AGCO guidelines for a special event permit.  
 
Unfortunately due to COVID-19 the church has been closed and also had to forgo their annual Greek 
Festival Fundraiser. This resulted in a significant loss in donations, we will be donating a portion of our 
proceeds to the church, in addition to their standard rental fee.  
 
We will be serving all food and beverages to the tables directly to avoid any large groups from forming or 
waiting in line. Each seating will be limited to two hours. We are going to have a live Greek band, playing 
music a safe distance away from everyone. All serving staff will be smart serve certified and all kitchen 
staff will have valid food handlers certifications.  
 
We will be complying with all current COVID-19 safety procedures including but not limited to the 
following: 
 
•Seatings will be spaced 30 minutes apart to allow for social distancing, limit contact and allow adequate 
time to disinfect all areas.  
 
•Sanitizer will be provided when entering and exiting the event, as well at each table, inside porta potty’s 
and outside porta potty’s. 
 
•Tables will be placed at a minimum of 6 feet apart, although we’re hoping to space them even further if 
possible.  
 
•Tables will be limited to 6 people each and sold as the entire table to ensure everyone is staying within 
their own social circle/family.  
 
•Tables will be covered with disposable table cloths and they will be removed and replaced between each 
seating, as well as all surfaces disinfected to avoid any chance of contamination.  
 
•All staff interacting with the public will be wearing masks to protect themselves and others. 
 
Please see attached diagram for our proposed layout.  
 
I appreciate you taking the time to review this letter and look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Taso Chatzianastasiou  
 
 
 
Taso’s Restaurant & Pizzaria 
Tasosptbo@gmail.com 
705-868-5018 
287 George Street North, 
Peterborough, Ontario  
K9J 3H3 
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